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We exist to ignite 

 a passion in every 

person to glorify and 

enjoy God everywhere 

and in everything. 

SUNDAY 

MORNING SERVICES   

9:00am & 10:30am  

“A Generosity Observed”  

Proverbs 3:9,10 
1 Corinthians 16   

2 Corinthians 8,9 
Romans 13:8 

 

https://youtube.com/live/75Id6UaKua0 
 

Pastor James 

 

     Three Things 
 
 
Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer.  
Romans 12:12 
 
I’ve been meditating on this verse lately. I want this for my life. Imagine 
what your life would look like if this was your knee-jerk reaction to the 
things that happen in your life? Why not give it a shot? 
 
1. Rejoice in hope. 
2. Be patient in tribulation. 
3. Be constant in prayer. 
 
Let’s give it a shot. What do we have to lose (besides whining, moaning, 
complaining, grumbling… should I go on?)? 
 
Help us, Holy Spirit! 
 
- Pastor Benji 

https://youtube.com/live/75Id6UaKua0


 
 
 

 

Announcements  
 
 
 

February 19th 
 

Meet in the Gym for  

dinner at 5:20pm,  

before AWANA  

Prayer @ 5:30 

SAVE THE DATE...NEW MEMBER’S CLASS  

MARCH 2ND @ 9am Room 108 (next to the church office)  
Our membership classes are geared for those wanting to become 
Grace Baptist Church members or needing more information 
about who we are as a church.  

BABY BOTTLE BANKS  
It’s time to return the “baby bottle banks”. Please return 
them to our McCoy side Welcome Center or you can drop 
them off during the week at the church office. Thank you.  

GOSPEL CULTURE 
GROUPS: 

Our church-wide 
Gospel Community Groups 

will begin the week of  
March 9th. 

Sign-ups are now available on a 
table in the foyer.   

 

Seasons 
Ecclesiastes 3:1-8 

Women’s Retreat 

Women ages 18+ 
Lopez Canyon  

Christian Camp 

April 25-27, 2025 

Sign-up with a $25 deposit. Final 
payments due by March 23rd.  

Visit the Women’s Ministry table 
to save your spot today!  

 

Plan to  join us, and bring 
a friend!  

GRACE KID’Z MINISTRY  
YUM! YUM! Your child’s Sunday School class could use more 
snacks! Please consider donating to Kid’z Ministry. You can drop 
off snacks at the Nursery counter. Here are some suggestions: 
Ritz Crackers, Gold Fish, Wheat Thins, Oreos(individual packs) 
*No nuts please. Thank you!    

Church Office will be 

closed Monday,  

February 17th for  

Presidents’ Day 


